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ASIAN JUNIORS AND CADETS CHAMPIONSHIPS  

 

We recently had a private meeting of all the Confederation Presidents to discuss the 

situation of the zonal championships for Juniors and Cadets this year.  In Asia, this year’s 

AJCFC is scheduled in Tashkent Uzbekistan by late February until early March 2021. 

 

In our said meeting, the confederations of Africa, Pan-America and Europe have declared 

their inability to organize their 2021 zonal J/C championships this year because of the prevailing 

situation and the uncertainties brought about by the emergence of the new variant.  Only 

Uzbekistan has manifested its readiness to push through with its competition in Asia, should the 

FIE and the FCA allow.  Notwithstanding this, we all agreed that a recommendation will be 

submitted for final approval of the FIE Comex to CANCEL ALL the 2021 zonal J/C 

championships.  An official announcement will be released by the FIE soon. 

 

This will be the second year in a row that the Asian Juniors and Cadets Fencing 

Championships are cancelled after the 2020 AJCFC in Jakarta Indonesia was also aborted. 

 

 

ASIAN OLYMPIC QUALIFIERS 

 

 With all the speculations on whether the Tokyo Olympics will push through this July, 

many International Federations including the FIE continue to prepare for their respective 

qualifying competitions relevant to the Olympic Games.  In this connection, the FIE will also 

announce soon the new schedules of the remaining World Cup and Grand Prix competitions 

which are part of the ranking system leading to the Olympics. 

 

 Unless new developments will necessitate some changes, our Olympic Qualifying 

Competition scheduled to be held in Seoul Korea on April 15 and 16, 2021 stays. 

 

 Since all continental Qualifiers are deemed important to determine the final list of 

athletes that will be eligible to compete in the Olympic Games, all measures should be 

undertaken to ensure that these competitions are held considering the current pandemic.  In view 

of this, the FCA Executive Board has recently approved to re-schedule the Asian Fencing 

Championships to June (similarly with other Confederations).   

 

In this way, there will be a much smaller number of athletes and officials for a two day 

competition, making the Qualifiers more manageable to organize while implementing the 

required health protocols.  Please note that the AFC usually involve more than 500 competitors 

and officials over a 6 day competition schedule. 
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